
From: Charles F
To: PDR Land Use Admin
Subject: 2127 ADU
Date: Friday, March 29, 2024 12:27:37 PM

You don't often get email from charlesaf3@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 
As the owner of 2121 Idlewood, and a close abutter, I am writing in support of the 2127
Idlewood ADU.  Richmond desperately needs housing, and the tax dollars housing providers. 
 Density is good for cities.

I feel ADUs like this should be by right.  The current system makes it easier for people in
large houses than in small houses, which is not on the face of it fair.

Charles Frankenhoff
Owner of 2121 Idlewood
2d district resident and voter  
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